

Week 35
May 9-13, 2022
FRANKLIN FALCONS
franklinphoneticschool.com
"2011 Blue Ribbon School"

Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

| May | 16-19 th | 2 Hour Early Release K-5 @12:45 Jr. High @1:00 |
|-----|---------------------|---|
| May | 17th | K-4th grade Field Day |
| May | 17th | 8th grade promotion@3:00 |
| May | 18th | Jr. Dance@10:00 A.M. |
| May | 19th | 5-8th grade Field Day |
| May | 19 th | Last Day of School 2 hour early release |

Staff resumes are available for all to view in the Jr. High office.

Reminder not to drop your children off at the Jr. High office before 8:15 a.m.

Franklin Parents and Guardians, please email the school to excuse your child's absence. Include your child's name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the REASON for their absence. melaniefranklin@fppspv.net stacibarker@fppspv.net

Remember that you can access your child's grade through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

DVDs are available for the Band Concert and Choir concert. Email alexdobies@fppspv.net if you are interested in a copy.

YEARBOOKS! The yearbooks will be delivered to the classroom on Monday to those that purchased one. There are a few left to purchase, get one while supplies last. Email Ms. Post at robinpost@fppfpsv.net.

Mr. Guzzo

This is Mr. Guzzo's 4th year teaching at Franklin. He used to work at Anthony's Furniture Restoration for 30 years. It's a family owned business. His favorite part of being a teacher is seeing the students grow academically throughout the school year. He says that his students start the year without knowing how to do anything in 5th grade, and by the end of the year, they could teach the class. The biggest challenge he has dealt with this year was learning how to be nice to each other and get along with others.

~ Sawyer F. & R.J. H.~



4th Grade Opera

The opera was titled "Crazy Camping Trip". The Opera Company name is "The Fourth Grade Family". They performed the opera on May 5 at 1 pm and 6pm. The theme was "Never Give Up" which was fitting for the Fourth Grade class. Everyone worked so hard to make this performance a success. Ms. Matusiefsky would love to thank Mrs. Burkitt, Mrs. Lauer, and Mrs. Axe for all of their hard work and help. Here is the final paragraph of their historian's speech that we read at the beginning of the opera!" They came up with their company name, "The Fourth Grade Family". They have been working so hard, but having lots of fun too. Ms. Matusiefsky says that they, "really have become a Fourth Grade Family."

~ Sawyer F. & R.J. H.~



Free Summer School

Franklin Phonetic School's FREE summer school program! Summer school classes will be available to students who will be entering into grades K-8th during the 2022-2023. Summer school will occur M-F, June 6th-July 1, 2022 from 8:00-11:30. Enrollment in the summer school program is on a first come first enrolled basis and is limited to classroom size and teacher availability. You will receive more information on our summer school program after you register during the month of May. Please click on the link to register for summer school.

https://forms.gle/w1KVJiRxQ3a33ZWS9